
The following handover ceremony was held on the 11th of June, 2015 within the framework of 

the Grassroots and Human Security Grant Assistance Programme with participation of the 

Ambassador Mr. Takahashi and the Governor of Imishli Region, Mr. Hajiyev. 

 

Reconstruction of Irrigation System in Garavelly Village of Imishli Region 

In order to provide abundant water to the agricultural site in the village, the project renovated 

the malfunctioning water supply system. It is expected that the project will contribute to 

increase the agricultural productivity. The total amount of the Japanese Grant Assistance for 

the said project is USD 103,000. 

 

Speech by Ambassador in Azeri language Villagers who participated in the ceremony 

  
 

Ribbon cutting ceremony 

 
Water pumping to the canal 

  
 


